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Dear Parents 

 

We have come to the end of our school year, we are sad that we couldn’t spend the last 

term with your children but we hope our home learning, videos and letters have kept you 

and them connected with St Mary’s. 

 

We are very excited to have everyone back in September, I will be putting a video onto 

Facebook about coming back in September. 

 

Transfer Information 

 

If you and your child haven’t had a chance to complete the transfer information form for 

your child’s teacher in September, attached to the email is another copy. These need to 

be emailed directly to the teachers, their email addresses were in the previous email 

about transfer information. 

 

Thank you to Frank Herring & Sons for donating acrylic paint to St Mary’s which we are 

using to brighten up our artwork and murals. 

 

The Children’s bookshow have put together a list of suggested summer reading, if you 

would like to look at this, please use this link 

 
https://thechildrensbookshow.com/news/bookshow-at-home-summer-reading-list 
 

The next online edition of the Families Magazine can be found at:  

 

https://bit.ly/2OgGHSC 

 

 

  

https://thechildrensbookshow.com/news/bookshow-at-home-summer-reading-list
https://bit.ly/2OgGHSC


Thank you to our PTA who have been amazing with all their support and enthusiasm and 

to our Governors. 

 

Many thanks for all the kind messages that our staff have received, they are very much 

appreciated. 

 

Finally, thank you, to all of our parents, for your support during the past year, we hope 

that you enjoy the summer holidays and we look forward to seeing you back at St Mary’s 

on Wednesday 2nd September. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

P.Fearn 

   

Mrs Paula Fearn 

Head Teacher 

 

 
 


